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May 29, 2008 
 
Dean Michael H. Schill 
UCLA School of Law 
Box 951476 
Los Angeles, California 90095-1476 
 

Re:  Question Re Review of Academic Misrepresentations by UCLA Adjunct  Law 
Professors 

 
Dear Dean Schill: 
 
Below, please find a copy of the e-mail sent to you on May 28, 2008: 
 
Dear Dean Schill: 
 
I have been placed in an uncomfortable position by one, or perhaps two, of your adjunct professors - David Nimmer 
(and Morgan Chu?)  - concerning seemingly deliberate misrepresentations in a law review article authored by 
Nimmer and basically reiterated by Chu in an on-line legal news article. 
 
Without going into the details of the matter, which are fully understood by Nimmer and Chu and who have been 
stonewalling my amicable efforts, I would urge that you provide them with counseling in order to mediate this 
matter. 
 
I see no point in embarrassing them by providing further details at this point in time. 
 
It is not clear to me whether Chu is, or was, an adjunct professor.  I do see that he spoke at your recent 
commencement and is somewhat involved in your institution. 
 
They cannot make the issue go away by ignoring the issue.  
 
I would appreciate your speaking with them and doing what you can to urge them to resolve the issues. 
 
I am a lawyer and graduate of the University of Chicago Law School. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alan D. Sugarman 
 
ps - Please acknowledge receipt. 
 
Sincerely 

 
Alan D. Sugarman 
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